
C19-138
--In School Committee--

06/04/2019

Ordered:

 

That Superintendent's Recommendation #19-113, Agreement between the Cambridge School
Committee and the Cambridge Education Association regarding the King Open and Cambridge
Street Upper School moves to the newly constructed King Open Elementary School and Cambridge
Street Upper School for the upcoming 2019-2020 School year, be adopted as follows: that the
School Committee approve the Agreement between the Cambridge School Committee and the
Cambridge Education Association regarding school moves at the King Open and Cambridge Street
Upper Schools as detailed in the document.

A true copy:

Dosha E. Beard
Executive Secretary to the School Committee


